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Dear parents/carers,  

 

I am writing to give you information about some school events and leadership 
arrangements for our school for the Autumn term. 

We have been delighted to welcome parents/carers of our new (starting September 2018) 
Year 7 students to twilight information workshops last week. We are holding another such 
workshop on 20th June and look forward to welcoming other parents then. 

We also look forward to seeing many of you at the Summer Showcase on June 29th from 
4.30pm until 7pm. This is an opportunity for you and other friends in our community to 
see much of our students’ outstanding creative work on show.  

You are also most welcome to attend the Sports Days at the end of term. These are at 
Finsbury Park athletics track, on Wednesday 18th July for Year 7 and 9, and Thursday 19th 
July for Year 8 and 10. 

I am pleased to confirm to you that we have made interim headteacher arrangements for 
the Autumn term. Mr Bynoe, deputy headteacher, will be acting headteacher. Mr Bynoe 
has been at our school for 12 years and provides extremely capable leadership in this 
interim period. I thought it would also be useful to list for you the other senior leaders at 
Stoke Newington School. You can find other information about heads of subject and heads 
of year on our website at https://www.stokenewingtonschool.co.uk/our-staff.  

Key Senior Leaders at Stoke Newington School Autumn term 2018 

Headteacher (Acting): Mr Mark Bynoe 

Deputy Headteachers: 
Ms Lucy Bryant – Student GCSE outcomes and reporting  
Ms Roxanne Lashley (acting) – Behaviour systems and inclusion 
Mr Alan Macaskill – Pastoral and attendance, safeguarding 
 
Senior Assistant Headteachers: 
Ms Karen Burrows – Teaching and Learning 
Ms Stewart Hesse – Sixth form, curriculum 
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Assistant Headteacher: 
Ms Joanna Byrne – KS3 achievement and transition 
 
Inclusion leader: Ms Mary Straw 
Creativity leader: Mr Amar Bailey 
Wellbeing leader: Mr Michael Collins 
 
One of the areas we have been keen to develop is every student’s role as part of our 
community. We have made an internal appointment to support this and to enable all 
students to volunteer in some way in our community. Mr Enebeli, whom many of you know 
as Head of Year 9, will be taking up the role of Volunteering leader: he retains his 
responsibility as Head of Year.  

Thank you for your ongoing support for our school.  

 
With best wishes, 
 

 
Annie Gammon 
Headteacher  
 


